
 K
in

g
s

g
a

te
 P

ri
m

a
ry

 S
c

h
o

o
l 

N
e

w
s

le
tt

e
r 

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
 F

ri
d

a
y
 3

1
 J

a
n

u
a

ry
 2

0
2

5
  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
   

  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

Dear parents and carers 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to the teacher/parent or carer meetings on 
Friday 14th February. It is your chance to find out how your child is progressing, what  
they need to do next and how you can help them. 
Please bring your child to the meeting with you. If you are not able to make the meeting 
please call us to rearrange. 
Warm wishes, 
Meg, Headteacher 

KS1 Dance & Y6 Life Skills’ Coaching 
Children from Y6 visited the KS1 dance club to practice their life skills coaching. All of the chil-
dren had an amazing time. Well done to everyone who took part! 

Keeping your child safe online 

On the 11th of February, we will be supporting Safer Internet Day 2025. The theme this year is 
‘Too good to be true?’   
The children will take part in assemblies and activities that help them; to keep safe when using 
technology and to spot fake information and online scams, in an age appropriate way. 
In the offline world, we teach children and young people how to be safe. We show them how 
to cross the road carefully, we talk to them about stranger danger, not to touch hot things and 
what to do in an emergency. We want to teach children to be safe online too. 
This website has useful guides and resources to help parents and carers  
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and
-carers  
 



 Activities for children during the half term holiday 

Half-term holiday sports and physical activities for children and young people take place 
across Camden from Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 2025. 
The activities on offer include: 
• swimming for £1 
• Gymnastics at Talacre Community Sports Centre for   

ages 4-7 
• Multi-sports activities at Talacre Community Sports 

Centre for ages 8-12 
• Girls get moving Monday  
To find out more please Visit the website and book your 
places.  

Dates for your diary ….. 
4th February Parent information session ‘online safety & anti-bullying’ 
KS2 9.15 
11th February Parent information session ‘how to help your child with 
science’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
14th February Parent teacher meetings SCHOOL CLOSED 
17th February - 21st February HALF TERM 
25th February Parent information session for Y4 parents ‘how to help your child with the 
multiplications tables check’ KS2 9.15 
4th March Parent information session with the school nurse ’asthma awareness’ EYFS 
KS1 9.00 
11th March Parent information session ‘How to help your child prepare for SATS Y6’ KS2 
9.15 
18th March Parent information session ‘supporting your child with early reading’ 
EYFS KS1 9.00 
25th March Parent information session from Camden leisure centres ‘what is available 
during the holidays?’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
1st April Eid Party for parents and carers—everyone welcome! 

End of spring term Friday 4th April—KS2 
finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 finish at 
1.30pm. First day of summer term Tues-
day 22nd April. 

https://67aa.educdn.net/e/scw0m/RUaRUg?__$u__

